SUMMER 2022 TRIP FYI'S for WMPC YOUTH

How can we offer summer youth trips for 2022 when the future is unclear in regard to
COVID-19?

We are proceeding as though these trips will all be able to happen safely for our students and
leaders. Many details are still being decided by the organizations that host our trips as well as
our youth staff who coordinate these trips. However, we want to be clear:

We are committed to following the guidelines of NCDHHS, the CDC and the WMPC
Reopening Task Force as we plan and lead our summer trips.

How will you handle cancellations?

1. If COVID related issues end up preventing you from attending, you may elect to receive
a full refund.

2. If the organization cancels the trip or WMPC must cancel a trip because we cannot
follow the guidelines of the NCDHHS, CDC and the WMPC Reopening task force,
families may elect to receive a full refund.

3. For all other cancellations, each trip’s registration form provides a refund deadline date.
The date is based on when WMPC is required to make payments to the trip
organizations.

Deposits:
All of our trips require a deposit to register.

Financial Aid:

The Bob Ames Youth Ministry Fund is available for all youth ministry mission trips, conferences,
retreats and other church sponsored activities. All requests to access the fund should be sent to
Chip Pope. The link to the application is http://whitememorial.org/youth/forms/

Please find information related to each trip below.
As we know details, we will update this page. Last Updated: 10/5/21

No Trip information known at this time.





